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As a farm business owner, community member and citizen I strongly oppose the bill 

to outlaw diesel engines. There is no plan, no infrastructure, nothing to support this 

knee jerk reaction to an environmental issue with so much conflicting evidence from 

all sides. 

 

Proceeding forward with this bill is a direct attack on the hard-working Americans who 

represent the foundation and backbone of America's working-class, whether it will 

impact their job or their bottom dollar it will not result in HELPING the people you 

claim to represent and fight for. 

 

John Brooks 


